
 
 

 
Robertswood Nursery News  08.03.19  

 
          

Dear Parents and Carers   
 
This week we have continued to learn about the story of ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’. The 
children have enjoyed planting some cress as the Billy Goats were still hungry and they had 
eaten all the grass. The children are going to watch the cress grow and when it is ready they are 
going to take it home.  
 
The children have been busy exploring the junk modelling and we have seen some very 
interesting creations, they were very excited to take them home. Well done nursery! 
 
On Wednesday the children enjoyed their visit to the life bus. They learned all about their 
bodies and how to stay clean and healthy. The children met Harold the giraffe and he wanted to 
know all about the things that they do in nursery. They joined in with some singing and dancing 
and they even got to have their photo taken with Harold. We were all impressed how well all 
the children sat and listened. Great work nursery. 
 
On Friday it was World Book Day. The children enjoyed dressing up as different characters from 
their favourite storybook. We were all really impressed how beautiful they all looked. Well done 
Nursery! 
 
Please could we have some more small cereal boxes as next week we will be making some 
houses for ‘The Three Little Pigs’ 
 
Next week:  
Our book of the week will continue to be ‘The Three Little Pigs’  
Our colour of the week will be ‘Pink’  
We will be visiting the library.  
 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
  
 

The Nursery Team.  


